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President’s Message 
Jignesh Shah, MD 

 
IDA continues to expand its membership      
benefits. On May 1st, IDA collaborated with the        
Indo-American Chamber of Commerce of     
Greater Houston to host a lecture on the        
“Business of Medicine” featuring, CEO and      
Executive Dean of Baylor College of Medicine,       
Dr. Paul Klotman. Held at the DoubleTree       
Hilton Greenway Plaza hotel, Dr Klotman      
discussed the evolution of medicine, education,      
research, and the effectiveness of different      
revenue streams. The evening concluded with an       
engaging Q&A Session. 

 

 
 

On May 25​th​, IDA partnered with the       
Indo-American Charity Foundation (IACF) to     
organize the “I WALK I CARE” walkathon. 185        
volunteers donated their time to walk the 5K        
event at the Lost Creek Park in SugarLand.        
Together, IDA & IACF, raised over $13,000 to        
support the medical screening of chronic      
illnesses as well as diagnostic testing evaluations       
at the Indian Doctors Charity Clinic. 

 
 
“Family Game Night” was hosted by IDA on        
May 31​st at the Bay Oaks Country Club. With         
more than 200 guests, everyone enjoyed      
networking with healthcare professionals, a     
silent auction, casino gaming tables, prizes,      
raffles and a “family feud” hosted by community        
leader, Sri Preston Kulkarni. Even the kids were        
busy with arts & crafts, movies, games and        
henna tattoos. It was a great event focused on         
the value of volunteering as well as building        
friendships. Look for more events throughout      
the greater Houston area in the months to come. 

 

 
 



President’s message con’t... 

 
 
Finally, IDA will be mentoring elementary and       
high school students during the 2019-20 school       
year. The focus will be to educate and support         
students when presented with real life      
experiences. Because of this initiative, five high       
school students, Riya Patel, Sonia Gadkari, Hari       
Rajagopal, Shreyus Loyalka and Anshul Nayak      
were asked to be May 31​st event volunteers and         
were recognized for their service. It was       
wonderful to see the younger generation      
involved. Please keep in mind, the IDA awards        
four to five high school scholarships, annually.       
Funds raised during “family game night” silent       
auction and raffles will be allocated to the 2020         
high school scholarship funds. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Please Remember 
to Update Your 
Membership 
Profiles 

As a member of IDA, you      
can log into the IDA     
website and update your    

membership information. Go to    
idahouston.org and click on “member login”      
at the top of the page. You will be asked for           
your username and password. If you don’t       
know it, click on “forgot my username” and        
enter your email. You can do the same if         
you don’t remember your password.  

It is VERY IMPORTANT that your profile 
is updated so you can send you all the latest 
information and updates from IDA.  

Questions?  Send an email to 
idahoustontx@gmail.com 

 

http://idahouston.org/
mailto:idahoustontx@gmail.com


Future Newsletters 
 

What would you like to see? 
 

Topics of interest? 
 

Let us know   
Email ​idahoustontx@gmail.com 

 
 

 
 

MEMBER’S CORNER 
 

New Member Ashish Nath, MD 
 

Nearly two years ago, my wife, two children        
and I moved to Houston to be closer to         
family. We knew that Houston was a great        
city to raise our kids, but also a great place          
to practice medicine. As a general surgeon       
starting a new practice, I knew I needed to         
be part of an organization that could help me         
meet others in the community. It was about        
one year ago that I heard about IDA and the          
many events that they offered. I finally       
decided to join and attend my first meeting        
this past January. I was blown away by the         
gathering of great minds in the room that        
day. There were physicians of all ages and        
specialties who were able to provide great       
insight to practicing medicine in Houston. I       
felt an immediate connection as many of the        

physicians in the room also shared similar       
cultural and spiritual beliefs. 
 
The idea of being part of a team has always          
been something that I cherished. This      
started at an early age while playing       
competitive basketball at the high school      
and college level. This is also one of the         
main reasons why I chose to become a        
general surgeon. It is teamwork between      
the anesthesiologist, the surgeon, the nurse      
and scrub tech in the OR that allows for a          
successful surgery. This is also how I feel        
that IDA functions and why they are so        
successful at carrying out their mission. 
 
I look forward to getting more involved with        
IDA and its leadership in the near future and         
giving back to the community that has       
accepted my family and I with open arms. 
 

 

Dr. Kriti Mohan​, who joined IDA in       
Spring 2019, leads in a discussion regarding       
reconstructive surgery options following    
breast cancer treatment. Click here to ​view​.       

 

 

 

mailto:idahoustontx@gmail.com
https://www.khou.com/article/entertainment/television/programs/great-day-houston/reconstructive-surgery-after-breast-cancer-treatment/285-6dfc0aeb-e04b-409f-b616-f20b7c455588
https://www.khou.com/article/entertainment/television/programs/great-day-houston/reconstructive-surgery-after-breast-cancer-treatment/285-6dfc0aeb-e04b-409f-b616-f20b7c455588


MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 

____________________________________ 

 

See Past Event Pictures 

Go to the IDA Website 
https://www.idahouston.org/gallery 

 
 
 

VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES 

IDCC: click ​here 

India House: click ​here 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Contact: ​idahoustontx@gmail.com 
Website: ​www.idahouston.org 

Phone: 662.786.0313 
 

IDA-Greater Houston cannot be held responsible for the               
content of this e-newsletter, nor can it be responsible for                   
the consequences of the actions taken based on the                 
information provided. We accept liability only if we have                 
subsequently confirmed the information found in this             
e-newsletter in writing. Please make sure that you are the                   
intended recipient of this e-newsletter. If you are not,                 
please notice that disclosing, copying, distributing, or             
taking any action in reliance to the contents of this                   
information is strictly prohibited. 
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